
MINUTES 
LICENSE COMMITTEE 

November 14, 2024 at 8:30 a.m. 
 

 
1. The meeting was called to order at 8:30 a.m.  
 
2. On roll call, the following Committee members were present:  Ald. Ruetz (via telephone), and Ald. 

Kurkowski.  Ald. Gehl was excused.  Also in attendance was Police Chief David Stecker, City Clerk 
Catherine Roeske, and Deputy City Clerk Christa Miller. 

 
3. Ald. Kurkowski, seconded by Ald. Ruetz, moved to approve the minutes of 7/31/24 meeting.  On roll 

call, all voted aye. 
 
4. Chief Stecker provided the Committee with information regarding the Special Events application and 

approval process.  The Chief advised that there was a group of departments representatives who have 
been tasked with reevaluating the current process and coming up with a proposal to bring to the 
Common Council for review and approval.  The Chief further noted that the group has met three, 
possibly four times already and it is their intent to continue to meet monthly with the hopes of bringing 
forth the new process this time next year for approval. 

 
 
Ald. Ruetz, seconded by Ald. Kurkowski, moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:49 a.m.  On roll call, all voted aye. 


